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The Health Law Partners, P.C. ("The HLP") is pleased to send you the January issue of The HLP RAC Sheet. This
monthly newsletter will provide up-to-date developments regarding the Medicare Recovery Audit Contractor
("RAC") program as it expands nationwide. If you have questions regarding RACs, Medicare audits, Medicaid
audits or other payor audits, please call us at (248) 996-8510 or email Abby Pendleton, Esq. or Jessica L. Gustafson,
Esq. Please also visit the RAC page of the HLP website.

Inside This Issue:

e NEW ISSUES APPROVED FOR RAC REVIEWS
e  THE HLP'S MONTHLY RAC TIP
e RECENT AND UPCOMING EVENTS

NEW ISSUES APPROVED FOR RAC REVIEWS

Since publication of the December 2009 issue of The HLP RAC Sheet, the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid
Services ("CMS") has approved numerous additional issues for review. Health care providers that may be subject
to RAC reviews should regularly monitor the RACs' websites to identify issues CMS has approved for audit and
which will be subject to scrutiny. Set forth below are links to the RAC websites, which identify issues approved for
RAC review in each region of the country.
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e Region A providers, including providers in Maine, New Hampshire, Vermont, Massachusetts, Rhode
Island and New York - click here to access the website for the Region A RAC, Diversified Collection
Services, Inc.

e Region B providers, including providers in Michigan, Indiana and Minnesota - click here to access the
website for the Region B RAC, CGI Technologies and Solutions, Inc.

e Region C providers, including providers in South Carolina, Florida, Colorado and New Mexico - click here
to access the website for the Region C RAC, Connolly, Inc.

e Region D providers, including providers in Montana, Wyoming, North Dakota, South Dakota, Utah and
Arizona - click here to access the website for the Region D RAC, HealthDatalnsights, Inc.

UPCOMING EVENTS

e  On Wednesday, January 20, 2010, in a presentation sponsored by National City, part of PNC, Abby
Pendleton and Jessica Gustafson presented to office managers and physicians associated with United
Physicians, a physician organization of over 2000 physicians practicing in the state of Michigan, on the
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topic of RACs and Medicare Appeals.

On Thursday, February 18, 2010, Abby Pendleton and Jessica Gustafson will present an audio conference
sponsored by DecisionHealth, on the topic of RAC Audits.

On Thursday, February 25, 2010, Abby Pendleton and Jessica Gustafson will be speaking to the Georgia
Hospice and Palliative Care Organization ("GHPCO") on the topic of RACs. More information is available
from the GHPCO website.

On August 22-26, 2010, Abby Pendleton and Jessica Gustafson will be presenting to the Association for
Medical Imaging Management ("AHRA") on the topic of RACs. Information will be available from the
AHRA website.

On March 24, 2010, Jessica Gustafson will speak at the 2010 Health Care Association of Michigan
("HCAM") Leadership Conference on the topic of "How RAC and MIC Audits Will Affect LTC Facilities."
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